
From: A Nicol 

Sent: 06 June 2023 14:59 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Ref. 2022/3853/P OBJECTION 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden Planning, 

 

I object to the Ferris Wheel at Camden Lock on the basis of: 

 

a) changing the entire character of the important historical site that is Camden Lock; 

b) the displacement of important birdlife in the vicinity due to noise and nuisance (including 

a resident Grey heron which is a bird of conservation concern);  

c) the extra tourist numbers which it will attract when already the infrastructure is barely able 

to cope on busy days; and  

d) The extra congestion around the basin area this will cause and which will be a major 

public health and safety concern, particularly in the event of an incident (fire, alert of some 

kind, etc). 

 

I therefore suggest you reject this planning application as it is entirely not in keeping with the 

area and will cause dangerous overcrowding, amongst the other issues mentioned above. 

 

Yours, 

 

Dr Alan Nicol 


